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Dear Parents/ Guardians,

Welcome back to school for Term 2! We hope that some of you had a restful 

break and that you and your child(ren) are ready for another exciting term of 

learning and growth! It is a short term as we also have a midterm break from 1 

– 5 May, so let’s make the most of it!

As we begin this term, we would like to remind you of the significance of 

Freedom Day on 27 April. This day marks a pivotal moment in South Africa's 

history when all citizens were granted equal rights and freedom. It serves as a 

powerful reminder of the importance of unity, equality, and democracy. We 

encourage you to take some time to discuss the significance of this day with 

your child(ren) and to reflect on the progress that our country has made 

towards a more inclusive and just society.

As we commemorate Freedom Day, let us be inspired by the words of Nelson 

Mandela, who said, "Education is the most powerful weapon which you can use 

to change the world." Let us continue to work together to provide our children 

with the best education possible, equipping them with the tools that they need 

to make a positive impact in households, communities, the country and the 

world.

We look forward to a successful term ahead and thank you for your continued 

support.

Yours sincerely, Dr B Fourie
MANAGING DIRECTOR ROYAL SCHOOLS


